
From: Brent Ferguson [mailto:Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 11 January 2019 3:24 PM 

To: AMOD; Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Cc: Ruchi Bhatt 

Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards - Hair and Beauty Industry Award 2010 - AM2017-50 

 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

I write in relation to proceedings concerning the 4 yearly review of the Hair and Beauty industry 

Award 2010 and in particular the Full Bench’s decision of 28 December 2018.  Paragraph 66 of the 

decision directs parties to advise the Commission whether they intend to press certain outstanding 

substantive claims identified in paragraph 65. 

 

Ai Group acts on behalf of HABA in relation to these proceedings.  

 

I confirm that neither HABA or Ai Group intend to press the substantive claims referred to in 

paragraph 65 of the decision.  

 

 

 

Regards, 

Brent Ferguson 

National Manager – Workplace Relations Advocacy & Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 

T: 02 9466 5530 

M: 0405 448 119 

E: Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 
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